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Another good week of learning across the federation. Lots of activities to 
continue to develop the children’s resilience and stamina to learning as we 
complete phase one of our reset programme. It is such a lovely treat to finally 
start to see the sun shining a little more as well as hearing the voices of our pupils 
singing together, safely, once again. Brighter days are certainly on their way. This 
week also saw Tuesday 23rd March mark our National Day of Reflection where 
staff and pupils, both in school and at home, came together to reflect on what has been 
a different and difficult year for many. We spent much of this time focusing on our hopes 
and dreams for the near future and all of the things we have to look forward to.
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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Dilara Ergin	 Tiggi Austin

Jamie Franklin	 Oliver Hopkinson

Amira Edge	 Mimi Freedman

Blaze Ince	 Destiny Conway

Emily Lightfoot	 Will Minshull

Dolly Roberts	 Emily Oakes

Ahmet Kurkcu	 Will Oakes

Ruby Harrison	 Blayke Fleming

Emily Harmon	 Cora SEXECEXEC
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Don’t miss out!
We communicate daily 
with parents through 
Marvellous Me.  Please 
ensure that you have 

downloaded the app to your phone 
and that you have enabled the alerts 
and push notifications.   
If you need any support in 
doing this, please contact 
the school office. 

PHOTOS
Tempest photos will be in William Stockton 
on Tuesday 30th March for individual  and 
sibling photos. Wimboldsley's photos will be 
taken after the Easter holidays - dates 
to follow.

EASTER CAMP 
Vara Sports are excited to announce that we 
will be holding a Sports camp at both schools 
this  Easter. The camp will be held at William 
Stockton on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th 
April and Wimboldsley on Tuesday 6th April and 
Wednesday 7th April. Phone Joey Fontana on 
07808 833673 for more information.

Financial support from your local authority through 
the Test and Trace Support Payment scheme. 
Are you a parent/guardian of a child in the same 
household and need to take time off work to care for 
them while they self-isolate? If you are eligible, you will 
receive a £500 payment.
You can see the full eligibility criteria for the Test and 
Trace Support Payment scheme and find out how to 
apply at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/
test-and-trace-support-payment-scheme-claiming-
financial-support/claiming-financial-support-under-
the-test-and-trace-support-payment-scheme

Disabled Parking Spaces
Please only park in the disabled parking 
spaces if you have a blue badge. 
Additionally do not park in front of 
them to block cars in. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this.




